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Board Direction 
PL91.249186 

 

 
The submissions on this file, together with the memo from Nora Ryan, SEO dated 

13th October 2017, were considered at a Board meeting held on October 19th 2017. 

 

The Board decided to dismiss the appeal by Mr Eamonn O’Brien under section 138 

(1) of the Planning and Development Act, 2000, as amended, for the following 

reasons and considerations: 

 

Reasons and Considerations 
 

The appeal in this instance is from a person whose address is insufficient, and, 

based on the documentation on file, cannot be verified.  Accordingly, the Board is of 

the opinion that the appeal is without substance or foundation, and should not be 

further considered by it. 

 
 
It is noted that the case is the subject of other appeals, which remain valid.   

Consideration of the case, including Inspection, report and recommendation can 

therefore continue. 

 
 
 
Board Member:  Date: 19th October 2017 

 Philip Jones   

 


